
December 12, 1964 

Mrs. J.J. Lukas 
2715 *ogan *lvd. 
Chicago, Illinois 60647 -

Dear Mrs. •uukan< 

Thank you so much for the pre^hristmas g i f t . I was a surprise to 
oome across t h i s l i t t l e sign of c i v i l i z a t i o n in Miss iss ippi . I 
real ly don t know how long i t ' s been since we saw a laoy handkerQ 
chief . It-was very refreshing. Shank you again for your thought-
fu l lness , and i f i t wasn't to he opened, unt i l • • . , so sorry, but 
we9re a curious type doxn here. 

x'hanks again. 

Yours t ruly, 

Lois Chaffee 

/ 


